
Members of Spade & 
Trowel Garden Club 
brought “Mugs of 
Cheer” to their Christ-
mas “high tea” on Dec. 
10, 2024, for judging 
and to be shared later 
with patients at a local 
nursing home to bright 
their holidays.

These are some of the 20 mugs involved in the project.



Two of the four judges look over early entries in the “Mug of 
Cheer” project held by Spade & Trowel Garden Club. The mugs 
went directly from the tea party to Lofland Life Care, a nursing 
home in Seaford, Delaware.


